
December 7, 2023 

Notice of UNM Gallup Local Advisory Board 
Potential Quorum 

December 7, 2023 
5:30 PM:  UNM Gallup Annual Holiday in          

New Mexico 

                           UNM-Gallup  
A potential quorum of the UNM Gallup Local Advisory Board will likely attend the UNM 
Gallup Holiday in New Mexico event.  No votes or official actions will be taken by 
the Local Advisory Board. 

Please contact Tina Griego in the Chancellor's office at (505) 863-7501 for additional 
information. 


